
October Half-Term at

the NYMR

Free family crafts

Station Stories App

Free story sessions

Join us during October Half-Term for some family fun!

Drop in and make a lantern to guide your way home. 

Free to join and no need to book, just pop in between

10am and 2pm. Most suitable for ages 5-10

Monday 30th October and Friday 3rd

November, Learning Coach at Goathland Station 

Tuesday 31st and Thursday 2nd November,

Classroom on Platform 2 of Pickering Station

All aboard the story train! On Wednesday

1st November, 11am- 12:30pm we

will be adventuring into fantastic story-

worlds in our Learning Coach at Goathland

Station. Come along to this drop-in session,

no need to book.

Download our new free Station Stories app to discover
Goathland Station.

Make the most of your stop in Goathland using the hot spot
tour to find out about the stories behind the buildings around
the station.  Discover the people who have and still work here
in the ‘Who works here?’ feature. The app also includes an
audio described tour option.

Three family-friendly games to play!

Free to download from the App Store and Google Play -
Download before your visit or at the station by connecting to
our free Station WiFi.


